As an Oregon tax payer and parent who chooses to pay for private school over pubic, my understanding of this bill is that it will
either eradicate private schools' ability to compete in OSAA sanctioned events with public schools and/or place private schools into
oversight no different than being in public. Please, don't mess with what works. My kids have been in private schools for 12 years
which is a choice that should remain available for all Oregonians. | pay my taxes that benefit public schools, yet my children have
never burdened the public school system by contributing to the already overflowing classroom sizes. There appears to be zero

benefit to this bill. I'm happy to continue paying my taxes AND private school tuition as it currently exists. Keep these options in
place, please.



